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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000
July 12, 1985

PCAN@785@8

Director of Office of Administration
ATTN: Mr. William 0. Miller, Chief

License Fee Management Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Request for Fees Not Remitted With Applications

Gentlemen:

In your letter dated June 19, 1985 (#CNAP68509) you requested that AP&L
remit the sum nf $1,750 for fees in connection with our Technical
Specification submittal of March 16, 1984 (@#CAN@384@1) and the submittal of
December 14, 1984 (1CAN1284#3) involving steam generator sleeved tube
inspection.

As stated in our letter of April 17, 1985 (PCAN@485@83) AP&L does not believe
that an additional fee of $1,600 is appropriate as our March 16, 1984
Technical Specification submittal involved one regulation, one submittal and
therefore only one fee, not two fees as you requested.

Additionally, as stated in our letter of May 9, 1985 (ACAN@58502) we believe
only one $150 application fee should be remitted with our submittals of
August 13, 1984 (1CAN@88404) and December 14, 1984. This is due to the fact
that both submittals involve the sam2 issue of steam generator tube
sleeving. Also, the second submittal was in response to a request by
members of the NRC staff.
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However, in view of the fact that you do not agree with our position and in
order to bring this issue to a close, remitted is $1,750.

Very truly yours,

Sl onsr—

J. Ted Enos
| Manager, Licensing

JTE/MCS/sg

Enclosure



